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February 23, 2017 

 

 

David A. King 

Midway Aggregates, RLLP 

P.O. Box 580 

Rye, CO 81069 

 

RE: Midway Pit, Permit M-1988-018;  

 Corrective Action Resolved 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

On February 22, 2017, the Division received via email a utility structures agreement for the 

transmission powerline on the north side of the existing pit, thereby addressing Problem No. 2 

cited in the inspection report dated October 7, 2015.   

 

The Division considers the corrective action (reference Problem No. 2) resolved.  The Division 

anticipates receiving the Technical Revision and additional bond (cited as Problem Nos. 1 and 3 

in the October 7, 2015 inspection report) on or before March 24, 2017. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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